
 

 

Abertis acknowledges Atlantia’s offer
 

 

Barcelona, 15 May 2017  

Abertis has learned this morning, through the relevant fact sent by Atlantia to the Comisión 

Nacional del Mercado de Valores (CNMV), the terms and conditions of the voluntary and 

unsolicited offer made to all Abertis’ shareholders.   

The Abertis’ Board of Directors will not comment on this matter until it is legally mandatory.    

Meanwhile, the company will continue to operate on its business as usual basis, taking into 

account the restrictions derived from its duty of passivity.  
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